
 

 
 

August 1st, 2019 
 
 

Update to North America Local Charges Table 
 
 

Dear Valued ONE Customer,  
 
The North America Local Charges table has been updated with an effective date September 
1, 2019.  
 
Details can be found in the Local Charges section of the NA website: 
https://us.one-line.com/standard-page/united-states-and-canada-local-charges 
 
This is an update to the Local Charges table announced on July 3rd, 2019. All charges are 
subject to the Special Administrative Fee. 
 
For further detail on these terms and conditions, please refer to the Tariff Rule search 
functionality on our e-Commerce website: ​https://us.one-line.com/ecommerce-applications 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your sales account representative for 
additional support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc. 
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